
Thank you 
for your donations to our 
children’s Christmas Box 
collection – as a school 
community we collected 
over 150 boxes!

The boxes of Christmas 
gifts and treats will be 
distributed to local 
children and families by 
the Salvation Army in 
Chalk Farm and by the 
Young Barnet Foundation.
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